
July 26, 2006

Paving starts on Highway 43 near Sangudo

Sangudo... Motorists can expect lane closures and delays to accommodate paving on the four-lane portions
of Highway 43 between Sangudo and Glenevis.

The work begins July 30 and is expected to last for seven weeks, weather permitting. In addition to paving,
the work includes ditch re-grading, line painting and installation of guardrail and delineators. Cost of the
paving and improvements is approximately $9.5 million.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists are reminded
that fines are doubled for speeding through construction zones when workers are present.

- 30 -

Media enquiries may be directed to:

Don Chan
Project Administrator
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
(780) 963-5711

Dawit Mekebeb
Project Manager
Morrison Hershfield Ltd.
(780) 914-1074

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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